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Dr. Munther Al-Masri was a friend of the European Training Foundation and an important 

contributor to the foundations work of the last decade, he was engaged in a large number of activities 

of the foundation in Jordan but also abroad in the middle east and in Europe and Dr. Munther Al-

Masri was also a very well respected member and observer of the governing board of this European 

agency Foundation. He was an inspiration for people working in education and the labor market and a 

very highly respected person in this failed of work, we learned how much he was engaged in the 

reform of the technical education in training system in Jordan and how much important he gave to 

contributing to the development of qualified we work for to saved Jordanian interest  .  

All of the European training foundation staff has their greatest respect for him in facet when the news 

came that he passed a way, many people was surprised how many people personally knew him and 

really were in sorrow, we will miss him, and missed his generates nature, his sense of hummer, that 

he both brought   sun shine in to the dark Winters and Autumns in Joren in Italy. He was to all of us 

both a raw model and a very good friend. ETF has shared a large number of ideas with him. And the 

staff is learned a lot from his experience and his attitude, he was a convince  that a very convincing 

man with real sense of soul ,he will be remembered by all those he inspired, and we will all miss him 

from ETF “ The European Training Foundation” the photo show you will see for a few minutes 

present some of the activities of Dr. Munther Al-Masri in Kiev  events, the song you will hear in the 

background  is based on a poem written by Dr. Munther Al-Masri. The song is written by my college 

Gerard Mayen, who worked for one year together very close with Dr. Munter Al-Masri, they became 

close Friends and the first public presentation of this song was in the same culture center on 28
th

 of 

June 2008 in the presence of Dr. Munther Al-Masri him Self.   

Thank you.  

   


